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EXIT FROM THE WATCH-LIST 

OF THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES TRADING LIMITED 

 
1. The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Ossia International Limited (“Company” and 

together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to announcement pertaining to the 
Company’s submission of an application to the SGX-ST to exit the Watch-List on  
17 November 2023 (“Exit Application”). 

 
2. The Board is pleased to inform shareholders that the SGX-ST has on 8 December 

2023 approved the Exit Application. 
 

3. The SGX-ST has further informed the Company that it will be removed from the 
Watch-List with effect from 11 December 2023. 

 
4. The Board wishes to remind shareholders that the SGX-ST reserves the right to amend 

and/or vary its confirmation/decision and such confirmation/decision is subject to 
changes in policies of the SGX-ST. 

 
5. The Board would like to extend its appreciation to the SGX-ST and all stakeholders 

for their support and understanding throughout the process of the Exit Application. 

 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 

Goh Ching Wah, 
Group Executive Chairman 
8 December 2023 


